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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby approves Report Number 

CLK2020-11-91 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk AND FURTHER authorizes the 

appropriate By-Law coming forward. 

Background: 

Under the Police Services Act, the Ministry of the Solicitor General provides a 

framework for core policing requirements of all municipal police services in Ontario. 

One key function of a Police Services Board is to work with the Ontario Provincial 

Police Board delegates and community members to prepare a three-year business 

plan. 

Discussion: 

The draft Huron-Kinloss Police Services Board Business Plan 2020-2022 has been 

developed with reference to our board, municipal staff and collaboration with the 

South Bruce O.P.P. 

The draft business plan was taken to the September 28, 2020 Huron-Kinloss Police 

Services Board meeting with the following resolution being passed; 

THAT the Township of Huron-Kinloss Police Services Board hereby approves Report 

HKPSB-2020-09-01 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk, and FURTHER 

recommends the Huron-Kinloss Police Services Board Business Plan 2O20-2022 

move forward for Council approval. 

Financial Impacts: 



There are no financial implications with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community that offer opportunities for everyone by being open 

and transparent; we are a spirited community that takes pride in calling Huron-

Kinloss home. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


